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Kindergarten Orientation Day 

May 19th is Kindergarten Orientation Day. Our current kindergarten children remain at home so incoming 

kindergarten students can experience school. These sessions, for parents and students, are by appointment 

only from 9:00-11:30 AM and 11:30-2:00 PM. 

 Gift Card Basket & Spring Fling Dance  

Home and School are collecting gift cards or money toward gift cards in time for Mother’s Day. You can send 

in donations with your child. We will share a picture of the Gift Card Basket once it is assembled. The winner 

will be drawn on May 12th, the day after the Spring Fling Dance.   

Spring Fling Dance will take place on Thursday, May 11th from 6:00-7:00 PM. Students must be accompanied 

by an adult. Preorders for pizza and dance ticket order forms were sent home with all orders due by 

Thursday, May 4th. 

Thank you! 

Many thanks to Andrew Beckwith from Lancaster Baptist Church for the congregation’s playground 

donation.  Donations of hoola-hoops, sidewalk chalk, soccer balls, Frizbees, skipping ropes, and basketballs 

were shared between our K-2 and 3-5 groups for outside play. Thank you for your donation! 

Giving Tree 

Our gym adorns a tree awaiting leaves which can be added for donations to our playground. Similar to the 

attached photo, each leaf designates a different donation amount with the apple being the highest donation.  

Yellow leaf - $100    Green leaf -   $250 

Red leaf -      $1000    Orange leaf - $500 

Apple -          $5000    Cardinal -       $10 000 

 If you are interested in contributing, we accept cash, payment through Cashless Schools, and cheques can 

be made payable to Community Foundation with “Saint Rose School” in the memo section. Please see what 

the tree with donor’s names looks like. 

 

Families and community businesses have already donated $2650 through our Playground Giving Tree. 

Golden Mile Redemption  

Saint Rose School has an account with Golden Mile Redemption which is partially for our playground fund 

raiser. If you would like to drop off recyclables, they are happy to credit out account.  



 

 

Order for June milk and lunch will be available from  

June 1st-16th. Online orders can be made from  

May 17th-24th. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates To Remember: 

Wednesday, May 3rd – Home and School 

Thursday,  May 4th – Tour For Humanity (grade 4 and grade 5) 

Thursday, May 4th – Family Spring Fling Dance registration and payment due 

Friday, May 5th – Subject Council – teacher professional learning 

Monday, May 8th – NB Teachers’ Association AGM and teacher professional learning 

Tuesday, May 9th – Grade 4 and grade 5 provincial assessments start 

Wednesday, May 10th – Virtual PSSC meeting 

Thursday, May 11st – Family Spring Fling Dance 

Friday, May 12th – Jorge Community Dance presentation – grade 3-5 

Monday, May 17th – Mrs. Horrobin’s class to Rockwood Park – Art In the Park 

Friday, May 19th – Kindergarten Orientation Day 

Friday, May 19th – Ms. Robertson Rockwood Park - Geocaching 

Thursday, June 1st – Elementary Track and Field  

 

 

 

Saint John Milk Foundation 

The Saint John Milk Foundation provides milk to students in need and assists with our Breakfast Program. 

They have accounts at local funeral homes to which money can be donated in a person’s memory. 


